
Marysville Fire District 

Request for Qualifications for Geotechnical Engineering Services 

Addendum #1 

January 22, 2025 

 

This email is sent as Addendum #1 for the Marysville Fire District - Request for Qualifications for 

Geotechnical Engineering Services. 

 

Please make note of the following: 

 

1. Clarifying that Statements of Qualifications (SOQs) are due by 3:00 pm on 

Wednesday,1/29/25.  SOQs should be emailed to Jeff Cole, jcole@mfdrfa.org with the 

subject line Marysville Fire District – Statement of Qualifications for Geotechnical 

Engineering Services. 

 

2. SOQ Requirements to be modified by: 

a. References to Third-Party Special Inspections and Testing should be changed to 

Geotechnical Engineering Services 

b. The following section is to be deleted  

• Include an estimate for the entire scope of services. The estimate shall include 

current pricing for all anticipated field inspections and testing to be provided by 

the Consultant. 

 

3. The example Professional Services Agreement noted in the Request for Qualification is 

posted on the Marysville Fire District website https://www.marysvillefiredistrict.org/public-

information/bids-and-surplus/ and is titled RFQ Geotechnical Services.PDF 

 

End of addendum #1 
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